
Cadillac Club of Kansas City 

October 26, 2015 

General Membership Meeting 

 

Guests – Rick and Pat Gilmore 

Birthdays – John Rau 10/6, Paul Williamson 10/4, Doug 
Redman 10/17. 

Membership – John distributed new member packets/pins 
to the Itterlys and Gilmores. 

It was emphasized that members should keep their E-mail 
addresses updated. 

Treasurer’s Report – Paul reported a balance of 
$26,727.37 

Activities – Tom reported the UMKC BAHA Racing Team 
will be present at the next club meeting. 

The Fall Drive to Hamilton, MO is scheduled to take 
place Saturday November 14, 2015. Detailed information 
is posted on the club’s website. 

The Annual Plaza Cruise is scheduled for December 13, 
2015 (see website). 

World of Wheels will take place at Bartle Hall on 
February 12 – 14, 2016. At the present time they are 
soliciting for Cars. 

The date of the Club Christmas Party was finalized, as 
Saturday, January 16th, 2016. 

Outreach – John has a supply of business and display 
cards available for the general membership. 



Old Business – The website Photo Albumis still being 
developed. Members are encouragedto submit information 
to be published. 

The Car display at the Benton House Assisted Living 
Facility was a success. Those members who participated 
were thanked for their efforts. 

New Business – A Nominations Committee consisting of 
Steve, Doug and Judy Nelson was elected. 
Nomination/Election of Club Officers will take place at 
the next meeting (November 22, 2015). Those club 
members desiring to act as a club officer should submit 
their names to the Nominations Committee. 

V’s Restaurant in Independence was voted on as the site 
of the Club’s Christmas Party (Saturday, January 16, 
2016). 

Dave Boice from the Kansas City Star Newspaper is 
soliciting old car articles to be included in the Star. 
Steve’s 1949 will be featured soon. 

The Kansas City Museum is seeking cars to display at 
their facility during October and November of 2016. 

 

Craig Wood recently purchased a 1969 Eldorado. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for November 22, 2015. 

 




